[image: image1.jpg]


Permanent Mission of the Democratic People's Republic of Korea to the United Nations Office and Other International Organizations in Geneva
1. Chemin de Plonjon   1207 Geneva  Tel: 022 735 4370  Fax:  022 786 0662

Statement of the DPRK Delegation  

on the 4th cycle UPR of United Kingdom
(41st Session of UPR Working Group, 10 November 2022)
Mr. President,

The DPRK delegation welcomes the delegation of the United Kingdom and its national report presented to this UPR.

We remain deeply concerned over ongoing, widespread and systematic human rights violations in the UK and, recommends followings;
1. End deep-rooted racism, racial discrimination and xenophobia as well as all sorts of hate crimes on the basis of ethnic, racial, cultural or religious background in the public sphere;
2. Commit to establishing a comprehensive national framework to prevent trafficking of women and girls for sexual or labour exploitation and criminal activity;

3. Ensure protecting the right of minorities and migrants for access to employment, housing, public health and education on an equal basis with others and, enhancing their quality of life.
Thank you.
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